
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Tulare County Local Enforcement Agency Proposed Registration Permit  

For the Springville Transfer Station 

March 1, 2023 

 
 

The Tulare County Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) regulates the Springville Transfer 

Station, Facility Number 54-AA-0017.  The facility is located at 33731 Highway 190 in 

Springville, California, 93265.   

 

Tulare County Solid Waste Department submitted certification that the information 

contained on the existing controlling Registration Permit for the Springville Transfer 

Station is current pursuant to California Code of Regulations, Title 14, Section 18104.7. 

The certification was received by Tulare County Local Enforcement Agency on 

 January 30, 2023.   

 

Enforcement Agency Processing Requirements: 

Tulare County Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) has received the Registration Permit 

Certification for the above referenced site.  On January 30, 2023 Tulare County LEA 

determined the certification meets the requirements of California Code of Regulations, 

Title 14, Section 18104.7.   

 

A copy of the certification and the supporting documentation are available for public 

review by appointment in the LEA’s office located at 5957 South Mooney Blvd., Visalia, 

Ca, 93277.  Written comments may be submitted to the LEA, as listed below.  
 

 

Tulare County Local Enforcement Agency 

Jessica Gocke  

5957 S.  Mooney Blvd. 

Visalia, Ca 93277 

Office Tel: (559) 624-7400 

Office Fax: (559) 733-6932 

File available for review from 8 a.m. to 5 pm, M-Th 

 

Springville Transfer Station 

33731 Highway 190 

Springville, CA 93265 

Tel: 559-624-7195 

 

Pursuant to Public Resources Code (PRC) Section 44307, if any person files a petition or 

appeal challenging this approval and alleges that this Agency has failed to act as required 

by law or regulation during the approval process of this application, the Agency shall 

hold a hearing.  The hearing will be conducted in accordance with the procedures 

specified in PRC Section 44310.  

 

After the decision to issue the new SWFP has occurred, you may contact Jessica Gocke at 

(559) 624-7400 to further inquire about the appeal process.  

 
 


